March 6, 2020
Dear Families,

*The Penny Social is scheduled for Friday, March 20th from 6-8pm at Lenape.

*Book Orders for the month of March are due Tuesday, March 31st. If you and your child are interested in buying books, please send in the completed form along with either cash for the correct amount or a check made out to Scholastic. If you would like to order online, our class code is G8PQQ.

*We are in need of just a few more 2-liter soda bottles with caps for our spring project. If your family uses them, please send then in.  Each student will need two bottles each. Please send them in rinsed with the caps on them.

*The yearbook committee is looking for photos to use in the yearbook. To make it as easy as possible you can just email your high-resolution images to duzineyearbook@gmail.com. 
 
*Here is the link to order yearbooks online- https://2019-2020yearbook.cheddarup.com. Fliers will go home soon too!
 
Important Dates:
*Spring Parent-Teacher Conferences will be held on two half days-Friday, March 13th & Friday, March 20th. Dismissal will be at noon. Evening conferences will be held on Thursday, March 19th. Please return the Conference Preference Sheet as soon as possible.
*Friday, April 3rd will be a half-day for students. Dismissal will be at noon.
*Kindergarten Reception-Wednesday, April 1st.
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							Have a great weekend!
							Ms. Favale & Mrs. Hasbrouck
